
RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

A huge factor to people choosing to vote no on a strike is their ability to provide for 
their families. A significant amount of nurses are women and maybe even single 
mothers. That group of coworkers impacts us and our power to vote and to stand by 
our patients and demand better working conditions from our employers.  

 

It’s time to remove profit from healthcare and do what’s right for the people. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

—Oregon Nurse in Springfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


